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October 25, 2021 
Field Trip                                                             

On Thursday, November 10, we will travel to 

Ferry Farm. We are beginning to learn about 

different kinds of homes and the differences 

and similarities between now and long ago. At 

Ferry Farm, we will learn from an archeologist 

some of the ways that we know about the past. 

We will actually work in an archeological dig site. 

Reading 

This week, the children will begin to bring home 

reading books. Each child will occasionally have a   

blue folder which will have a book enclosed that 

has already been read at school. Please listen to 

your child read the book to you and then place it 

back in the folder and return it to school so that 

your child may keep it in his/her book box. Each 

child also has high frequency words attached to 

the inside of his/her folder to practice with you. 

Please keep this as fun as possible. One way is to 

transfer the words to 3x5 cards and play a 

memory game. It will take time for your child to 

consistently remember the words. 
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HALLOWEEN 

Friday, October 29, will be our Halloween 

celebration. Everyone may wear his/her costume 

to school for the Halloween Parade. We will have 

a short party and then change back into our 

Don’t Forget 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022 

Turkey Feathers returned 

Thursday, November 10, 2022 

Field Trip to Ferry Farm 

 

Thursday, November 17, 2022 

Stone Soup Feast 

 

Wednesday, November 23, 2022 

Early Dismissal for Thanksgiving 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more you learn, the 

more places you’ll go.”— Dr. Seuss 

 


